
Unnat Bharat Abhiyan Report 

on 

Celebration of Republic Day with Gram Sabha 

 

The Unnat Bharat Abhiyan (UBA) team of SLC(University of Delhi) Shyam Lal 

College visited Ghitora, Dist-Baghpat, Kotwalpur and Chirodi, Dist-Ghaziabad as 

part of its outreach programme on the Republic Day. Noteworthy to mention that 

SLC has adopted five villages in Baghpat and Ghaziabad districts of Uttar Pradesh 

respectively. 

The UBA team began the outreach programme from the Chirodi village. The 

villagers along with the Gram Pradhan warmly received the team and brought them 

to the local community health centre. The team interacted with many patients and 

made them aware about the rapidly growing life style based diseases, pollution 

originated problems and water-borne diseases. The teams made them understand 

the significance of physical exercises and yoga too. Afterwards the team visited a 

girl’s school and joined the students in the Republic day participation. The team 

members also interacted with young students and counselled them on upcoming 

board exams. They would also continue to mentor them in terms of their future 

career plans.  

                                          

 



 

 

               



                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



In the next part of the visit the UBA team reached Ghitora village. The Gram 

Pradhan and villagers displayed the excitement to have the UBA team members. 

The UBA team along with the Gram Pradhan visited the local primary school 

where the celebration of the republic day was on full swing. The UBA team 

members narrated some inspiring stories of the national heroes to the young 

students and tried to arouse the feelings of love and affection into young minds. 

The team members offered the all possible help to the villagers in the holistic 

development of the village. 

 

 



 

 

 



Lastly the UBA team paid a visit to Kotwalpur village. The team members met 

numerous villagers and tried to understand their concerns and issues regarding 

various government issues. The team assured the villagers for all possible help. 

The team highlighted the importance of digital literacy since many government 

schemes could be availed through the use of internet. On the demand of villagers 

the UBA team would begin a digital literacy programme in the village. The 

programme would be the comprehensive in nature and cover the students’ related 

problems as well as the villagers’ problems. 

 



 

 

 

SLC’s UBA team is planning to organize a well-structured programme to carry out 

the above tasks, most probably, in the month of February, 2024. 


